
 
My name is Meagen winters I am a tenant that heard personally from a landlord that just started 
managing my brother's apartments who said they couldn't wait till the order was lifted so they can start 
the process and they already had 4 tenants paperwork started and smiled. I know my brother is one of 
them because he lost his job right when the pandemic started I worry him and his son will lose there 
home especially around Christmas is such a bad time plus it's so cold out there I feel so bad for those 
who don't have anything but a sign they hold asking for change. Please extend renters rights  
 


